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From: Anna Shen
To: Transportation Commission
Subject: Whitney Way
Date: Wednesday, April 28, 2021 1:59:00 PM

I wish to comment on the proposed changes to Whitney Way.  First, I believe that serious consideration
should be given to homeowners, in a residential area, who are losing the ability to park in front of their
own houses.  Second, I would like to know if consideration has been given to the impact of the proposed
changes on potential increases in traffic on Rosa and Segoe Roads, which children going to school must
cross.  Third, I believe that a bike lane on Whitney from Old Middleton to Mineral Point Roads is of limited
value unless it is extended to at least Tokay and certainly not worth the burden imposed on Whitney Way
homeowners - I would be totally opposed to an Old Middleton to Mineral Pt.-only bike lane.  Has there
been consideration given to using Rosa Rd. from Mineral Point to Regent St. as the BRT route?   

Thanks,
Anna Shen
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